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10 November 2015

AD Tait
Email: fyi-request-3239-a02ff750@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for your email dated 14 October 2015 requesting information under the Official Information Act
1982, regarding prospective Male-to-Female sexual reassignment surgery at Hutt Valley District Health
Board.

Hutt Valley DHB does not perform Male-to-Female reassignment surgery, nor do we have any
information/correspondence about providers supplying this service.

Yours sincerely

Dr Ashley Bloomfield
Chief Executive
Hutt Valley District Health Board
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